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REMORANDUM

FOR

THRU

FROM

SUBJECT     :

Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

MIMAROPA Regj on
COMMUNITY ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RHSOURCES OFFICE

National  Highway,  Bgy. Alfonso XIIl,  Quezon,  Palawan
Contact No.:  0917-1604920

Email:  cenroquezon@denr.gov.ph

January 17, 2022

The Regional Executive Director
DENR R IVB - MIMAROPA
1515 Roxas Blvd., Ermjta, Manila

The Provincial Environment and
Natural Resources Officer
Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City

The Community Environment and
Natural Resources Officer

LETTER REQUEST OF MR. ROBERT A. ARANGONIN OF CENTRE
FOR  SUSTAINABELITY  PH  INC   FOR  MAP   SIIAPE   FILES   OF
MINING    APPLICATION     IN     MUNICIPALITY     0F     NARRA,
PALAWAN

Respectfully forwarded is the letter dated January 13, 2022 of Mr. Robert A. Arangonin of
Centre  for   Sustainability  PH   Inc.   requesting  map  shape   files  of  mining  application  in  the
municipality of Narra, Palawan.  The map shape files will be used as boundary reference on their

proposed Kensad Protected Area within the Victoria -Anepahan Mountaln Range.  The proposed
Keusad  Protected  area  covers  Barangays  Princes  Urduja,  Sam  Isidro  and  Calategas  all  in  the
municipality of Narra, Palawan. The requested documents are not avallable in our Records Unit.

For your information and consideration.

Capyfurrrished:
1.     Mr. Robert A. Arangonin

Center for Swstainability PH Inc.
Puerto Princesa City

2.     File


